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Comments: To whom this may concern:

We have a family owned snowmobile parts business in the Soldotna area (open over 30 years). As a business

we rely on people riding in the mountains, which in turn requires them to need parts. As the winters have been

low snow locally, it would be hard on businesses if riding areas were shut down where there is always snow. I

encourage more area to open and not shut down what is currently available.


